1989

Larry Ancypa looked into the purchase of a new
pontoon boat. The Board initidly looked for a
stripped down model for around $5,000.00 , noted
inthe October 1989 Minutes. A name for the boat
was discussed with Al Glover suggesting Lil
Beaver which was thought to be a little racy for
on the lake and in the end the boat was named the
“Pussy Kat”. Also the membership voted to allow
= abank loan for up to $4,000.00 to help cover the
= cogtsof the high number of maintenance items
required this year. A 28 HP Evenrude motor was

“ purchased for the Pussy Kat and brought to Camp
by Larry Ancypa.

a

The Pussy Kat. Picture taken September 2000,

Three new motors were purchased for the Camp during 1989.

Camp help was discussed at the Annual General Meeting and many Camps had let it be known
they were not interested in proceeding with a cooks and camp help. This motion was considered
by the membership which decided to keep looking for help. John Haddow Sr. was given the task
of finding some Camp Help. None was found at a price that proved satisfactory so help was not
hired. The cost for Camp Help would have run $450.00 to $500.00 per week but the membership
put a cap on the amount of $350.00 per week.

The use of astandard form to calculate Camp fees and submit them was voted on and passed at
the October Meeting. This started in the 1990 season.

John Haddow Jr. and John Kerr both resigned from the Board of Directors. Two other positions
were open as their terms were completed. Four members were elected to fill the vacancies.

Due to the repairs and expenditures during the year and items on the priority list for 1990, the
Camp had to borrow money from the bank. The members authorized the Board to borrow up to
$4,000.00 to cover these costs. One item discussed was replacement of old bedding supplied for
members by the Camp. It was decided to sop supplying the linens and make it the responsibility
of each member to bring their own.

Resgnations ©)
New members (6) Mike Tisdale, Dave Love, Ed Love, Jm Nosakowski, Joe Faron, Brian
Soehner.
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